
 

 

 

NEELKANTH VIDYAPEETH, 
HYDERABAD 

 
 

01th Aug, 2024 
Circular No. 012/ 2024-‘25 

 

Independence Day Celebrations at School & Outing Request 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Jai Swaminarayan!!! 

 

Let’s make this Independence Day a truly special one for our children! 

 

Our school is organizing exciting events to install the values of patriotism 

and responsibility in our students. To ensure full participation, we kindly 

request you to avoid planning outings on August 15th. 

 

You can create wonderful memories with your child by planning an outing 

between August 16th (2:30 PM - 4:30 PM) and 20th 2024. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

With Regards, 

 

PRINCIPAL 


